Tracy, Joshua

T
From: Panjshiri, Atiq
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 3:04 PM
To: Tracy, Joshua
Subject: FW: Request for Comments on ROW Abandonment (AB 769 - 8000 Block Wisconsin
Ave)

Hi Jashua: it looks like there are no existing Storm Drainage Structures or Utilities within the 10ft
ROW. We have no objection to the abandonment.

Atiq Panjshiri

Manager, Right of Way Plan Review

Division of Land Development, MCDPS
Montgomery County, Maryland

255 Rockville Pike, 2nd Floor

Rockville, Maryland 20850

Tel: 240-777-6352

email: Atig.Panjshiri@montgomerycountymd.gov

Have you tried DPS eServices?

http://permittingservices.montgomerycountymd.gov/DPS/eservices/AbouteServices.aspx

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and
purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message. Any disclosure,
copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited.

From: Jeeves, Brian <Brian.Jeeves@montgomerycountymd.gov>

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 2:39 PM

To: Panjshiri, Atiq <Atig.Panjshiri@montgomerycountymd.gov>

Subject: FW: Request for Comments on ROW Abandonment (AB 769 - 8000 Block Wisconsin Ave)

FYI

From: Jeeves, Brian

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 8:18 AM

To: Panjshiri, Atiq <Atig.Panjshiri@montgomerycountymd.gov>; Emery, Henry
<Henry.Emery@montgomerycountymd.gov>

Subject: RE: Request for Comments on ROW Abandonment (AB 769 - 8000 Block Wisconsin Ave)

Good Morning Aliq,

I have reviewed the abandonment request for the 10’ public alley in question.

I have looked at the final property plan (they're consolidating the entire block into a single lot),
according to our GIS and Storm Net, there are no storm drain lines or utilities within the alley and in
my opinion, there is no need for us to keep it.




